
   

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

We hope you all had a relaxing Easter holidays and enjoyed spending time with your families. They have all returned 
with fabulous attitudes to learning and it has been a delight to see all of their faces again. 

Wellbeing is at the top of our priority list and we always endeavour to provide every child with the support they re-
quire. Please encourage your child to communicate any issues/ concerns they may have with yourself and also with 
their class teachers. It is imperative that we work together to ensure we can help them to feel happy at school. We 
are always happy to speak with you at the end of the day or to communicate over Google Classroom/ Class Dojo. Al-
ternatively, if you require a longer conversation, you can request a phone call or email us.  

Whilst we are still under strict guidelines, with restrictions starting to ease, we do have some exciting activities 
planned to make the summer term as special as possible. We will give you more information when we are able to do 
so.  

We would like to remind you that teaching starts at 8:30am and this is when we expect all children to arrive. If 
they are later than this, it will impact on their learning. Thank you for your support with this.  

Please continue to check our Twitter (@year5_christ) page, as we will upload photos of what your child is getting up 
to here in school! 

We look forward to creating more memories with your children this term.  

 

Regards,  
Year 5 Team (Mr Smith, Mrs Lord and Mrs Scott) 

 

 

 

Key Dates       Summer 1: PE kits on Tuesday 
and Friday. 

Please ensure children are in the correct 
PE kit (no branded kit) every Thursday and 
Friday. Children can wear their leaver 
hoodies on these days only.  

Christ the King 

 Year 5 Summer 1 Newsletter 

      Learning together in faith, hope 
and love. 

w/b 26th April 2021 Judaism Week 

3rd May 2021 Bank Holiday 

13th May 2021 Michael Rosen Author Visit 

29th May 2021 End of Summer 1 Term 

7th June 2021 Staff Training Day 2021 

8th June 2021 Children return to school 


